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recruitment of behavioral health staff within the clinics. Ms. Schmall finished reviewing the remainder 
of the staff report with the board. 

BOARD CALENDAR: 

The calendars were reviewed. Nikola Keller pointed out the health fair again and encouraged members 
to attend. 

MEMBER COMMENTS: 

HEIDI STIEMSMA: "I am looking forward to the health fair." 

CECELIA ST. CLAIR: "I think our leadership is terrific!" 

PAT COOPER: "I always say this is the best meeting!" 

NICOLA KELLER: She thanked staff for their work and for preparing the meeting information. 

MEETING ADJOURNMENT 

The meeting was adjourned at 7:19 p.m. 

Minutes recorded by Tela Thornett, Board Clerk 




